
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Pastor       Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

 

1st Saturday of the month 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday      10:30am 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturdays 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

 

9:00am 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

4:00pm - 4:45 pm 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr. David. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

 

Office Hours Monday                   Closed 

       Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Second Sunday of Lent                                                                           21 February 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

“This is my Son, the Chosen One.  Listen to Him.” 

First Reading:  Genesis 15.5-12, 17-18 

“The Lord made a covenant with Abraham, his faithful servant.” 

Responsorial Psalm. 
The Lord is my light and my salvation. 

Second Reading:  Philippians 3.17-4.1 
“Christ will transform our humble bodies, conforming them to his glorious body.” 

Gospel:  Luke 9.28b-36 

“While Jesus prayed, the appearance of his face changed.” 

Prayers for those who are ill. 

Dorothy Bailey, Louise Beaudry, Daphne Dalsin, Vicky Dziekan; Edmee Kearney, Mary Loughran and Ben Perri. 

Prayers for the deceased. 

If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have recently died, and for whom you wish prayers, 
please contact the Parish office to provide their names. 

Lenten Devotions 
 

Stations of the Cross will be held Friday evenings at 
6:00pm till March 18th  

 

Confessions will be available in the church on: 
Fri, Mar 11 immediately after Stations of the Cross and on 
Wed, Mar 23 from 10:00am to 3:00pm. 
 

No final hymn during Lent 
 

In keeping with the mood of solemn preparation that 
characterizes the Lenten season, there will be no 
recessional hymn at all Masses during Lent— weekdays 
and weekends. 
We ask that you please remain standing quietly in your 
pews until the celebrant has left the church at the end of 
Mass. Thank you. 
—————————————————————————- 

Special Mass at the Cathedral 
 

On Wednesday, Feb. 24 at 5:30pm, there will be a 
special Mass with attendance from the Bishops of 
Western Canada who will be meeting in the city. 
All are welcome to attend. 
 

St Andrew’s Cathedral  Days of Penance at the 

Cathedral  Come! Experience God's Mercy 
 

On Friday, March 4, Confessions will be heard from 
9:00am until 7:00pm. Eucharistic Adoration all day with 
Masses at 8:00am, 12:10pm and 5:15pm. Beginning at 
7:00pm NightFever will take place and this includes the 
opportunity for individual confessions.  
On Sat, March 5, Confessions will be heard from 9:00am 
until 6:00pm. Eucharistic Adoration will follow the morning 
Mass until 4 pm. 
 

All of this in response to the Holy Father’s call for Days of 
Penance in this Year of Mercy! 
—————————————————————————- 

World Day of Prayer  Fri, March 4 at 6:00pm 

Theme:  Cuba 2016: "Receive children. Receive me" 
 

All parishioners, especially all young people, families and 
women, are encouraged to attend the Ecumenical 
Service for World Day of Prayer. 
 

Hosting this event is St. Dunstan's Anglican Church at 
1806 San Juan Avenue, where a light supper will be 
provided, along with the service. 
 

A sign up sheet will be available in the church foyer from 
Feb 13—24, to help estimate the amount of food needed. 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 
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Monday 22nd February Exercise with Beryl 
Led by the Spirit 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

1:00pm 
7:15pm 

Tuesday 23rd February Bible TimeLine Parish Hall 1:00pm 

Thursday 25th February Exercise with Beryl 
Sacred Heart’s Christian Charity meeting 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

9:45am 
10:00am 

Friday 26th February Christian Meditation 
Stations of the Cross 

Parish Hall 
Church 

9:30am 
6:00pm 

Saturday 27th February Children’s Reconciliation Service 
Youth Group 

Church 
Parish Hall 

1:00pm 
6:00pm 



 

 

Faith Formation 
 

Please pray for the children who are preparing to receive 
the Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time, that 
they will better understand God's love through this 
healing sacrament. 
 

Please sign the cards found at the back of the church. 
 

Children's reconciliation service will be on Sat, Feb 27 @ 
1:00pm. You are welcome to join them. 
 

Stations of the Cross will be led by the Faith Formation 
ministry on Sun, Feb 28 at 11:15am in the church. All are 
invited. 

Sacred Heart's Christian Charity  
 

A meeting to plan Sacred Heart’s Christian Charity 2016 
fund raising activities will be held on Thurs, Feb 25  at 
10:00am in Pope John Hall. 
 

Everyone is encouraged to help with these very 
worthwhile events to help the less fortunate. 
 

Please come to show your support, give some input or 
offer fresh ideas. If you are unable to attend and would 
like share your ideas or find out how you could help 
please contact Rita- 250-598-9558 or ritak@telus.net. 
—————————————————————————- 

Development and Peace: Share Lent 

Share Lent Pilgrimage:  
Working to end inequality in Paraguay 
 

This week our pilgrimage travels to Paraguay where we 
meet Liz Benitez.  
Her country is one where 1% of the landowners hold 77% 
of arable land. Liz’s family are part of a peasant 
movement supported by D & P who work to gain access 
to land for the poorest farmers in the country, the 
campesinos. They have been threatened by the state and 
police because of their work. “I just want to live peacefully 
with my family,” she says.  
 

This year consider stretching your Share Lent donation 
across the whole year with our Share Year-Round 
monthly giving program. Brochures are available on the 
D&P display table in the foyer. 
 

The Share Lent collection:- March 13, Solidarity Sunday.  
—————————————————————————- 

Bishop’s Gala—Save the Date!  April 30th 2016 
 

Do not miss this exciting evening of fun and fellowship 
held at Our Lady of Fatima Hall in Victoria.  
More details to follow. 

CWL  General Meeting  
 

On Sat, March 12 at 11:00am in the Pope John Hall.  
Guest Speaker: Sister Marina on Climate Change: Living 
Within Limits, Living Well.   

Euthanasia and Assisted Suicide 
 

Please read the Declaration on Euthanasia and Assisted 
Suicide located on the Outreach board in the church foyer 
and please sign the petition on the table or through the 
parish website  
 

If you have questions, please call: 613 233 9868 x 325 or 
email info@euthanasiadeclaration.ca. 
 

Letter on Euthanasia and Assisted Suicide from Bishop 
Gordon last week, is on the outreach board in the church 
foyer and on our website.  
—————————————————————————- 
Knights of Columbus  Mother’s Day 

ROCK ON on Mother’s Day, May 7 2016. 
 

Join us on a travel to 1967 to "SUNSET CAFÉ California” 
Purchase tickets online at www.SunsetCafe.eventbrite.ca 
 

Details are on the poster in your bulletin today. 

Diocesan Messenger 
 

Online version of the Diocesan Messenger is now 
available for your convenience at the following link: http://
www.rcdvictoria.org/files/newsletters/2016-02-01.pdf.  
 

Hard copies of the Diocesan Messenger will still be 
available for pick-up from the table in the church foyer. 
—————————————————————————- 

Lenten Trivia Contest! 
 

Test your knowledge of the Catholic Faith ... and have a 
chance to win a tablet! 
 

Who: Kids aged 9 –18 
When: Any time throughout Lent 
How: It’s all online!  
 

Visit the Diocesan Website - www.rcdvictoria.org 
—————————————————————————- 

2015 Tax Receipts 
 

2015 tax receipts are ready for pick-up from the church 
foyer. Thank you. 
————————————————————————— 

2016 Donation 
 

Would you like to give up your collection envelope for 
Lent? Please consider a weekly / monthly pre-authorized 
donation plan.  Save cheques, save envelopes. 
 

Information package are available on the table in the 
church foyer or contact the parish office.  

DONATION TOTALS 

13th & 14th February 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,710.75 

PAD    $   789.25 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,850.00 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2015 / 2016 
Stan Dzbik   Chairperson 
Marilyn Turner  Outreach 
Catherine Minvielle Adult Religious Ed 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Richard Pardo-Figueroa 
Gilbert Santos 
Angela Spencer 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers    
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Greg Churchill  812-4248 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers     
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


